
Dear parents and carers, 

  

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC again by taking part in Number Day on 

Friday 7th February. Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a 

positive, ‘can-do’ attitude. 

  

We will be having a fun day of maths activities and we will be taking part in Dress up for 

Digits. Children are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, 

cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!). To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking 

for a £1 donation. 

  

By raising money, we can help to fund NSPCC vital services such as Childline – the 

helpline that’s always there for children and young people. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Mrs G Morgan 
Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f010201948441f3a3%2df169611f%2ddfd4%2d4ba1%2d9d4f%2da8c7780a5e09%2d000000%2frZa4ThX%2dowOAL4KYhox8W0JHwPA%3d409&umid=fb6d51f2-ac01-4df0-a7b3-103fff6e2c55&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-55acd3fb18efd82dc4a3df28fd775e8d05ebe7fb

